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	PHILCONGEN LOS ANGELES CONDUCTS CONSULAR OUTREACH 
IN ALBUQUERQUE, NM
	

	
	A team from the Philippine Consulate General in Los Angeles conducted a two-day consular outreach in Albuquerque, New Mexico, U.S.A. from 10 to 11 December 2016.

The consular outreach program was undertaken in cooperation with the Filipino American Foundation of New Mexico (FAFNM).
A total of 207 consular and overseas voter registration services were rendered during the two-day outreach, which included the following:

CONSULAR SERVICES

ALBUQUERQUE, NM
Dual Citizenship

18
Derivatives

5
Passport Renewal

134
Amendment
1

Civil Registry

3

Legalization of Documents

14

Registration of Voters

32

TOTAL

207

The Consular Outreach Team was composed of Deputy Consul General Ambrosio Brian Enciso III, Consul Rea Oreta, Ms. Anghelita Aguilar, Ms. Aurea Bahjin, Ms. Rossette Taruc, Mr. Fernan Balicoco, Mr. Nelson Magistrado and Mr. Marvin Samonte.

This outreach, the 17th conducted by the Consulate General for 2016, is part of the Philippine Government’s efforts to bring its various services closer to its constituents.  

There are about 8,535 Filipinos in the New Mexico area.  END.
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Photos above shows the Consular Outreach Team receiving applicants for its various services 

